
 

 

Update: Working-from-home agreement 
 

It was previously reported to members that the Department decided to maintain the 50% return-to-work 

arrangement. As a result, the National COVID-19 Steering Committee developed a draft agreement to 

regulate the working-from-home arrangement. 

 

The officials who have been identified to work remotely would be expected to enter into the following 

attached draft agreement. Members are requested to peruse the draft document and provide inputs to 

peter.mngomezulu@psa.co.za and johanna.ndhlovu@dpw.gov.za by 12 May 2021. 

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a 

safe and speedy recovery. 
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